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Thankful.

That is the word and general theme

for November every year because we

celebrate Thanksgiving. This year I

am extra thankful for all of our

blessings in District 40 and for my

husband’s success in being elected to

the City of Homestead Council. 

Wishing everyone a lovely holiday

season as we head back to Tallahassee

for a couple more committee weeks

before we convene in Legislative

Session in January.

Sincerely,
Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez
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Congratulations to my beloved husband, Clemente, on his
victory earlier this month. We are overwhelmed with pride

and look forward to seeing what wonderful work you will do
as Councilman for the City of Homestead. 
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